

The Christmas challenge is very short, consisting of only 10 reading sessions. This is to ensure children are reading over the Christmas holidays.

If you and your child read together for 10 minutes, allow them to colour in one bauble and add your initials next to it. The tenth read is the star. Please ensure that you log a comment in the usual way in their reading diary too.

Try to do this each day so that they have completed the challenge before they return in the New Year.

Don't be tempted to get it finished in one week. It's about little and often to ensure they enjoy reading and don't lose interest. Please bring this back in the New Year.

Anyone who finishes the

Christmas Reading Challenge

will receive a Christmas reading certificate.

Good luck and happy reading!



